


It is reassuring to learn about the fourth Sushasan Saptah (Good Governance 
Week) being observed from December 19-25, 2024. Greetings and best wishes 
to everyone passionate about delivering good governance. 
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What is most heartening to note is that Prashasan Gaon Ki Ore' campaign 
continues to be a key element of Good Governance Week. Prashasan Gaon 

Ki Ore' is not merely a slogan, but a transformational effort aimed at bringing 
effective governance closer to rural people. This is the true essence of 
grassroots democracy, where development reaches the people. 
Good governance holds the key to the nation's progress. A vital aspect is to 
provide a transparent, efficient and accountable administration that works for 
the overall welfare and betterment of people. 
Good governance however, cannot remain confined to governmental efforts 
but thrives on whole-hearted participation of people, making them an integral 
part of governance. With a citizen-centric approach, 'Citizen First' continues 
to be ourguiding principle, as we further simplify the processes and procedures 
of govermance. 
It is our firm belief that technology is an effective tool to bring government 
and citizens closer. The Digital India movement has brought about a 
transformational shift in making the nation a digitally empowered society and 
a knowledge economy. 
As the nation continues its journey towards building Viksit Bharat, may an 
even larger number of people get connected with governance processes in the 
Coming years. 
May the fourth Sushasan Saptah further the cause of good governance at each 
level of governance. May the Good Governance Week 2024 celebrations be a 
resounding success. 
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